
THANK YOU! 

THANK YOU!! 
We appreciate each and every one of our volunteers— we can not do this event without 
each of you! I know that the kids had a great Ɵme learning that Jesus is a friend forever! 

Just some informaƟon about this past week— we had: 

¨ 383 children registered 

¨ 9 babies in the nursery 

¨ 262 volunteers 

¨ Over 1,200 feet of plasƟc on the walls 

¨ Over 800 hooks holding all our fish friends 

¨ Thousands of snacks 

¨ Lots of new dance moves 

¨ 49 Bibles handed out 

¨ Hundreds of open hearts! 

It was a quick and exciƟng week! 

Thank you again!!! We look forward to seeing you all next year at TRUE NORTH Summer 
BLOCK Party! 

 


